
 

 

  
 

KYPRIA INTERNATIONAL FESTIVAL 2021 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Artistic Director of the KYPRIA International Festival and the Cultural Services of 
the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sport and Youth announce that, due to the 
pandemic, the deadline for submitting proposals for the 2021 edition is prolonged until 
the 12th of February 2021. 
 
For further information or clarifications, interested parties may call the Artistic Director 
Mr. Andy Bargilly at +357 99 689 543 (09.00-13.30 και 16.00-18.00 daily, excluding 
the weekend) or email at andy@bargilly.com 
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